DRMS Received:
CRG Mining LLC 3/18/2020
510 S. Wisconsin St, DMC
Gunnison, CO 81230

March 17, 2020

Dustin Czapla

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St,, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Carter Mine, M-2020-014, Limited Impact 110{2) Application, Extension of Decision Date

Dear Mr. Czapla,

CRG Mining is working toward providing all the required technical adequacy information you have asked
us to submit, However there is still an outstanding item that we will be unable to provide before the

decision date, which are the results of the rock testing we have ordered from the lab.

Those results are probably at least two weeks away. Though we will forward the results to you
promptly, at this time we must request an extension of the Division's decision date.

We would like to request that the date is extended another 30 days from the present decision date,
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jake Wilkinson
Manager, CRG Mining LLC
970-417-3311
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